
Welcome to BES Grade Primary Online Learning 

 
Teachers: Devon Weaden wedevon@gnspes.ca 

 
  Charlotte Butt  charlb@gnspes.ca  

 

Dear Families,  

 

We have been doing an amazing job with our Online Learning. Our province has extended 

this online learning until May 31. It is still expected that Grade Primary students work for 

approximately two hours of each day, with one hour of that time being online and the other 

doing at-home learning assignments. Students will continue to be online with their class 

from 9am – 10am everyday in which they will be able to interact with their teacher. 
For at-home learning students are asked to complete 10 minutes of reading each day along with a 

language arts and math activity. We encourage parents to continue to send any writing pieces 

and/or math activities that their child is proud of to their homeroom teacher’s email. Feel 

free to take a picture on your phone and send them our way, we would love to see them! 

There will also be time during the online hour to share some of the amazing work the class 

has completed. 

 

The following table will show the at-home assignments for the rest of this week, May 13 

and 14. 

 
Dates Reading Language Arts 

(Writing Prompts) 

Math 

 

Thursday  

(May 13) 

 Draw and Color or 

Paint your Family 

Tree. Glue on the 

names of your family 

members to the 

branches. 

Go on a shape walk inside your house. 

Look for things that have square, circle, 

triangle or rectangle faces. Draw or take 

some pictures. 

 

 

Friday  

(May 14) 

 

Draw a picture of 

your family having 

fun. Label your 

picture. 

 

Go on a shape walk outside your house. 

Look for things that have square, circle, 

triangle or rectangle faces. Draw or take 

some pictures. 

 

 
Please feel to contact us with any questions, comments or concerns at any time. We will be working 
regular school hours 8am – 3pm and will respond as quickly as we can. 
 
Take care and stay safe!  Sincerely, Devon Weaden & Charlotte Butt 
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